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BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Minutes of Meeting 
7:00 p.m., Wednesday October 15, 2008 
Hillview Community Center-Room 18 

97 Hillview Avenue, Los Altos, California 94022 

 
 
 
Roll Call: Carl Hagenmaier (Chairperson), Scott Chan, Bill Crook, Jim Fenton, Chris Hlavka, 

Randy Rhody. Staff:  Larry Lind & Kathy Small.  Absent: Henry Pastorelli.  

Public Comments:  

None 

Discussion: 

1. Minutes of Sept 17, 2008 Approved (Chan/Crook 5-0) 
2. Stevens Creek Task Force.  City Council approved Feasibility Study.  Val Carpenter and Megan 

Saterlee appointed to represent City in discussions with neighbor cities.  Task Force has 
completed its duty regarding the feasibility study.  VTA funding grant application due Dec 1 
for SCT engineering study.  Bicycle Transportation Plan update not required, since SCT is 
already in County’s BTP which is up to date. 

3. Walk/Bike encouragement programs.  Covington has initiated a “Green Pool to School” 
weekly program. 

4. Bike Safety Training.  No update 
5. Traffic Commission – Pilgrim Haven TIA and San Antonio Flashing Lights discussed 
6. VTA BPAC.  No update 
7. Bicycle Signage.  Discussion of “Bikes Wrong Way” (VTA SR-3) signs.  Kathy will investigate. 
8. Discussion of urban bike route closure. 
9. Capital Improvement Projects: 

--2005 Safe Routes to School:  Out for bid.  Addendum – new deadline for bid.   
- San Antonio flashing ped lights – recommend not accepting the project due to reliability 
problems.   
- Street Striping:  Send any new ideas to Kathy soon  
- Bike route designation on Los Altos Ave.  No status 
- Adobe Creek Bridge.  Money has arrived, can advertise for bids now 

10. Schedule next meeting and Agenda items for next meeting #1, SCT update, 5, 6, 7, 9, 10 
11. Adjourned 

 
 
Larry L. Lind/Kathy Small 
Liaison to the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee 


